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Review of Older People Strategy 

 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
The Committee have now taken all the evidence identified in the scoping document 
and have formulated draft recommendations and will be considering the final report 
on 7 April 2009. 
 
Timescale for review 
 
The review is scheduled to report to Cabinet in May. 
 
Monitoring 
 
At their last meeting, the Committee have undertaken quarterly monitoring of all 
outstanding recommendations not fully implemented from previous reviews. 
 
    

 
 
 


